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SOUTHALL COURT SCHEME GRANTED
Posted on March 2, 2017

We are delighted to announce that we received planning permission for the application submitted at Southall
Court in the London Borough of Ealing.

The development comprises of the construction of an additional storey to provide nine additional residential
units, an ancillary site office, and the enlargement of one existing unit to create a maisonette, installation of
solar panels at roof level, and associated provision of cycle parking and refuse storage.

We have worked closely with the London Borough of Ealing throughout the planning process and successfully
ensured that no pre-commencement  conditions were attached to the decision. We are delighted with the
outcome and wish every success to our client in implementing the permission.
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